
You Must Take Action by August 2, 2021 

to Confirm That Your Spouse Is Still Eligible 

for PEBTF Benefits 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR EMPLOYEES HIRED ON 

OR AFTER AUGUST 1, 2003 WHO HAVE A SPOUSE 

ENROLLED IN BENEFITS 
 

 

If you do not complete the annual attestation by 

August 2, 2021, your spouse will be terminated from 

PEBTF health benefits. 

 
Please refer to the information that was mailed 

to you at the end of May. 

 
Contact the PEBTF at 1.800.522.7279 with questions. 

 


